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DETECTIVES SEEK  

TO IDENTIFY  

SUBWAY ARMED 

ROBBERY SUSPECT 
 

 

Video Link: https://youtu.be/yixgz-cGpPc 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating two separate armed robberies 
that occurred in October at the Subway restaurant located at 201 East Sunrise Boulevard 
in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

The first incident occurred on Tuesday, October 8th at approximately 9:40 P.M. According 
to surveillance video, two unknown male suspects approached the employee, brandished 
a handgun, and demanded money from the register. The suspects then flee the business 
in an unknown direction. It should be noted, one of the suspects can be seen wearing 
dark FILA sneakers. 
 

In the second incident on Saturday, October 12th at approximately 10:30 P.M., an 
unknown male is seen on surveillance video entering the business with a handgun. The 
suspect, this time alone, demands money from the register and flees the business in an 
unknown direction. It should be noted, the suspect in this incident can also be seen 
wearing dark FILA sneakers. 
 

Detectives believe the suspect in these two incidents is the same person. Anyone with 
information regarding the identity of this suspect is encouraged to contact Detective E. 
Kirtman at 954-828-6070.  
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